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January 10, 2025 
 
 
Dear GRPS Staff,  
  
I want to take this opportunity to share important information about district protocols in light 
of potential increases in immigration enforcement in our communities.  
  
First and foremost, maintaining the safety and security of our scholars and staff is our highest 
priority. It is essential that we remain vigilant about who enters our schools, and the steps 
outlined in this communication should be followed consistently for all visitors.  
  
Please pay particular attention to the attached document, which provides clear guidance on 
what to do if an immigration official arrives at a school seeking information about a scholar or 
staff member. While we hope these protocols will never be necessary, it is important that all 
GRPS staff are well-prepared to respond appropriately.  
  
Next week, printed copies of these protocols will be delivered to every school office. 
Additionally, later this month, we will send a follow-up communication to GRPS families 
summarizing these protocols and sharing community resources that may be helpful to them.  
  
Thank you for your continued partnership in keeping our schools safe and welcoming. If you 
have any questions or need further clarification, please contact GRPS Public Safety & School 
Security at publicsafety@grps.org.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leadriane Roby, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
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